ALABAMA BOARD OF COURT REPORTING
Board Meeting Summary
January 18, 2024

The Alabama Board of Court Reporting held a called meeting on January 18, 2024, at the
Doubletree Hilton Perimeter Hotel in Birmingham, Alabama. During the meeting, the following
topics were covered:

1.
2.

o

7.

Minutes of the September 22, 2023, meeting were reviewed and approved.

The board received a presentation by Dana Hayden with Arkansas Realtime Reporting
concerning a complaint she had filed against an Alabama licensee.

The board went into executive session to consider proposed consent orders.

After returning to public session, the board approved eight (8) consent orders.

The board received a presentation from representatives of Auburn University concerning
a court reporting program for which Auburn was seeking board approval. Following the
presentation and questions and discussion with the Auburn representatives, the board
approved the program.

The executive director briefed the board on the final report by the Examiners of Public
Accounts on the legal compliance examination.

The board elected officers for 2024.

Official minutes of the meeting will be posted once they are approved by the board at a
subsequent meeting.



